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NOTES FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Some fun things the elementary had going on the
last few weeks:

Field Day - On May 30, 2024, students in Pre-K through
6th grade had a great time celebrating Field Day on the
soccer field with perfect weather. Thank you to our parent
volunteers for their help. Thank you to our awesome PTO
for the water and ice pops!

6th Grade Move-Up - On Friday, May 31, 2024, Forest
City Regional Elementary celebrated our 6th grade class
with a moving-up ceremony in the auditorium. Students
were recognized with awards for their hard work and

'BACK TO SCHOOL CARNIVAL

Mark your calendars! On Tuesday,
August 20, 2024, we will hold the annual
Back to School Carnival.

Stay tuned for details!

ATTENDANCE
ACHIEVEMENT

In the 2023-2024 school year Forest City
Regional Elementary saw a decrease of 42%
in chronic absenteeism!!

Thank you to our staff, students, and families

Birthdays

In keeping with the
Wellness Policy, we ask
that for any birthday
celebrations please
purchase through the
school cafeteria.

-

‘Quote of the Month

"To plant a garden is to

| believe in tomorrow.”

achievements obtained throughout their year in 6th grade.

Pre-K Registration - On Tuesday, June 4, 2024, Forest
City Regional Elementary held a second round of Pre-K

for supporting our efforts and surpassing our

Way to go Foresters!!

~ Audrey Hepburn

attendance goals!

registration. We currently have 55 students registered!
A few spots are still currently open. If you have a child
turning 4 before September 1, 2024, please fill out the
registration form located on our website.

OUTSTANDING FORESTERS
OF THE MONTH

PBIS END OF YEAR BASH

To celebrate the “Rocking” year our Foresters had we celebrated
with our PBIS End of Year Bash on June 3rd and June 4th.

Students who met expectations of being Ready, Respectful, and
Responsible had the opportunity to participate in many different
activities. Some of those activities included games, mini-golf,
painting, bracelet making, a dance party, a bounce house, ice
cream sundaes, and a movie day!

Students also had the opportunity to use their remaining pride
points as entries to win prize baskets donated by Forester staff.
There were 15 awesome prize baskets!

Thank you to our staff and parent volunteers for your help in
making the End of Year Bash such a huge success!

The May Outstanding Foresters were announced on
Monday, June 3, 2024. Students selected included:

* Pre-K—Mrs. Palickar’s Class—Ella Eltz

* Kindergarten—Mrs. Nebzydoski's Class-Carson Ward
* Grade 1—Mrs. Ossont’s Class—Carter Schmidt

* Grade 2—Mrs. Turano’s Class—Kalani Smith

* Grade 3—Mrs. Glynn's Class—Carter Bogart

* Grade 4—Mrs. McGraw’ Class—Ariana Stern

*Grade 5—Ms. Wagner’s Class—Hailey DeBellis
*Grade 6—Mr. Scotti's Class—Ryker Seaman

*The May Super Sixth Grader was Rebekah Olivares!

Congratulations to all our Outstanding Foresters!

Enrollment as of
6.18.2024

K4 - 55

K5- 51
Grade 1-50
Grade 2 -57
Grade 3-50
Grade 4 - 52
Grade 5 - 58
Grade 6 - 44

Total -- 417




